From: Jeff < stella 05@hughes.net>

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 8:11 AM secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I am a small retail forex trader and I like the fact that you are looking at making the Forex Brokers register and be more transparent. This good change is totally wiped out by the 10-1 margin rule which will move me and all others over sea's. I hope you make the right call here. It would be nice to see are Government make a good call. Thank You for your time and Happy New Year!

Waiting with Hope, Jeff Miller